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Steuben Prevention Coalition sponsors Social Host Law PSA Video Contest
Bath, N.Y. — February 14, 2019 — The Steuben Prevention Coalition after receiving grant funding through the Triangle Fund of Corning, NY, is sponsoring a Public Service Announcement (PSA) Video Contest in Steuben County aimed at promoting awareness of the Social Host Law with the message that “social hosting” is not only dangerous, but illegal.  

The Social Host Law was passed in February of 2015 in Steuben County and refers to adults who host parties where alcohol is served on property they control. Through social host liability laws, adults can be held responsible for these parties if underage people are served, regardless of who furnishes the alcohol. Teen parties are a primary setting for underage drinking for high school and college students and high consumption of alcohol and binge drinking.  Hosting a party with underage drinking, while the intentions are to keep the teenagers safe, is illegal.  The goal of this project for the Steuben Prevention Coalition is to educate teens and parents on the dangers and consequences that can occur when they allow the use of their home or properties by minors for hosting a party where alcohol is served. 

Brooks Baker, Steuben County District Attorney, who played a very large role in the creation and passing of the Social Host Law in Steuben County said “The Social Host Law was passed because there is NO safe place for underage drinking.  Given the tragedies that have befallen our community from underage drinking events this is a critical message to get to both parents and teens – this Contest is a great way both to get that message out in a creative fashion; and, to encourage more people think and talk about the dangers associated with underage drinking.”

To enter the PSA Video Contest, please submit a 1 minute (max) video entry by March 31, 2019.  Entries will be judged by a panel of Coalition members during the 1st week of April 2019.  The winning entry will be aired at local theaters prior to regularly scheduled movies during the months of May and June for the Prom and Graduation season.  First and second runners up PSA’s will be utilized by the Coalition during community events, town hall meetings and school events.  

While it is not required to register for the PSA Video Contest it is appreciated so that we can keep you informed of the progress and deadlines.  For full details and eligibility requirements, please contact the Steuben Prevention Coalition at 607-776-6441 ext. 202 or at cbanik@dor.org 
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